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Upcoming Events 

10th December 2018  Children’s Party 

12th December 2018  Tea Dance 

13th December 2018  Christmas Dinner 

14th December 2018  Last Day of Term 

7th January 2019   First Day of Term after the Christmas Holidays 

8th January 2019    Year 13 Parents Evening 

10th January 2019  Year 13 Careers Fair 6-8pm 

15th January 2019  UCAS Final Entry Deadline 

 

Year 12 - Adam Elliott, Y12 Achievement 

Year 12 have settled in really well and are rising to the demands of college life. We have had a busy 
first term starting with our induction day back in September and soon to be ending with our annual 
Tea Dance for the local elderly community. Throughout the term we have focused on what makes us 
a community and the importance of being part of one, in college, nationally and internationally. Year 
12 have sat their first round of formal assessments at the end of November, and we are all eager to 
see their hard work be reflected in a strong set of grades.  

Well done to all Year 12 students and thank you to everyone at home supporting them. Have a restful 
break over the Christmas period. 

Year 13 - Philippa Coates, Y13 Achievement 

Year 13 have had a positive half term and have worked really hard for their 13.2 assessments, reports 
will go out before Christmas with parent's evening the second day back after half term. As the end of 
term approaches it is important that they prioritise getting their UCAS application sent off.  

In the final week of term we have the Children's Christmas Party, The Tea Dance and the College 
Christmas dinner to look forward to. Year 13 are really looking forward to working with the local 
community and being charitable at this festive time of the year!  

Have a wonderful Christmas!  


